
 

 

25th April 2017 
Thank You for supporting the PA Dinner Dance 2017!  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to thank you very much for supporting this year’s Parents’ Association (PA) Dinner & Dance last Saturday. We 
had a wonderful evening filled with laughter, music, good conversations, many prizes, and generous guests. Photos of the 
event will be available online at the end of the week. Information will follow once they are available. 
 
Thanks to you we raised 22,700RMB through sales of raffle tickets, to be used towards PA activities and our end-of year 
charity donation. 
 
Our Primary Art raised 15,150RMB, all of which will donate to the Year 12 project in support of Jetawun Monastic Education 
Center in Myanmar. Thank you. 
 
The final winners of the artwork auction are attached to this email. Congratulations! Your art can be paid for in cash and 
collected from school on Wednesday from 3-4 or Thursday morning. Please ask for our PA representatives (Anna or Maud) at 
Chatterbox. If you can’t make it during these times, please contact us to arrange a different pick-up time. 
 
Some raffle prizes were not collected during the evening. Please contact pa@britishschool.org.cn to get your prize if you 
have one of these winning numbers: 717684, 718342, 738444, 758357, 758415, 758618, 758680, 758681, 738698, 758908, 
797720. 
 
Thank you again for making it a night to remember. We had a great time and hope you did too. 
 
We look forward to seeing you around school at one of our next events. 
 
Yours, 
Anna Seidel & Daniela Menzel 
BSB Parents’ Association 
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2017 PA Dinner Dance Art Auction Winners 
 

 


